
Communication 
 
Newsletters placed in each child’s note pocket and our information board, provide 
important diary dates, excursion times, curriculum and learning details and other relevant 
information. Please check your child’s note pocket regularly. If you would like to have 
newsletters and other notices sent to you via email, please complete th form in your 
enrolment pack. 
 
You can contact staff: 
Contact by phone   8381 2904   or    Email contact at dl.3649.leaders@schools.sa.edu.au 
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